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MUNICIPAL RELATIONS 

Important Notice to 
All Elected Officials and Chief Administrative Officers 

2022 AMM Convention – Schedule of Municipal 
Meetings with Cabinet Ministers  

The Manitoba government would like to thank all municipalities that submitted requests to meet 
with Cabinet Ministers to discuss important local issues during this year’s AMM Convention.  

The final schedule of municipal meetings with Cabinet Ministers is attached for your 
convenience. Municipalities are encouraged to review the meeting schedule to ensure they are 
aware of any scheduled meetings they may have with Cabinet Ministers over the course of this 
year’s Convention.   

Please be advised that the final meeting schedule will also soon be available to view on the 
AMM Convention website: http://www.amm.mb.ca/events/event/2022-fall-convention/ 

Note: This schedule is subject to change, so please check with the Ministers’ meeting 
coordination table at Convention for updates. 

Significant effort was made to accommodate every meeting request that the Manitoba 
government received. However, given the volume of requests, and limited time and availability 
of Cabinet Ministers to attend this year’s event, not all requests were able to be accommodated. 

Questions regarding the scheduling of your meeting can be directed to Tara Urbanowich at 
tara.urbanowich@leg.gov.mb.ca or 204-945-5642.
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